
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

  

MEMORANDUM 

To   : All Students  

From  : Registrar  

Date  : 24th December, 2024 

 

 

Subject : URGENT  ALERT 

 

2. A recent report has come to our attention regarding individuals attempting to scam 

students. 

3. The individuals are pretending to be legitimate employees of the Institute, when infact 

not. 

4. The scammers are demanding payments, claiming that you owe fees to be sent 

urgently to their personal mobile number. 

5. You can protect yourselves by depositing school fees through the correct channels that 

is Bill muster  ZANACO/INDO Zambia Bank... 

6. Be Cautious and verify sensitive information through our official lines:  

07646 77671 - Main Campus, Burma & Solwezi, 0967 141495 -Ndola Campus, 0777 

307588 - Livingstone. 

7. Your safety is our priority 

 

 

Nasilele B. Nasilele, Esq 


